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OVERSEERS OF: 
 
 
 
 
 

LIVING WORD TOPICS- 
“God Made Foolish the Wisdom of the World” 

December 23, 2018 

Worldly Thinking 
~~~~~~~~~ 

December 30, 2018 

Worldly Speech 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OTHER MISSION WORKS 

OVERSEEN BY THE K. E. CHURCH: 

 
*MISSOURI INSTITUTE OF  

BIBLICAL STUDIES, GHANA  

 

*EAST AFRICA SCHOOL OF 

BIBLICAL STUDIES 

DECEMBER 23 & 30, 2018  

BULLETIN  

RAY’S REMARKS:  
 

 Happy Holidays brethren!  I hope you are all doing well and that your week is going 
well.   

We had a great weekend last week, when were able to have so many of you over 
to our house for our Holiday parties. We had over 60 present during the two nights 
and lots of fun and fellowship was had by all. I also hear that the Teenage party 
went well. Thanks to all who organized these parties and who attended. It is great 
to be a part of God’s family at Kansas Expressway. 

Sunday was also a great day. We had a wonderful worship together before God’s 
throne. I also hear that the younger youth function Sunday afternoon went well 
also. Our older youth group also did a great job Sunday afternoon visiting our shut-
in and home bound. We are a blessed people at K.E. to have such great church 
family and young people.  

I also wanted to thank Brent for the great job he did presenting the update on our 
trip to Ghana and Uganda. Hopefully it was encouraging to hear about all the good 
work we were involved in while gone in November. Thanks again for all the help 
and prayers. We love and appreciate you all.  

You may have noticed in his presentation that he mentioned the start of the school 
in Ghana at the end of January. Since we are tripling our class size and have so 
much to get set up and ready for the new class, I am going to be traveling to Ghana 
at the end of January. I will only be gone for one Sunday but will have time to set 
up for the new students, welcome them, and teach for the first week of classes.  
Thankfully, brother Bill Heavin is going to go with me. Please begin to keep this 
and all our works in Africa in your prayers. Many great things are happening for 
God here and around the world. We are truly a blessed people!  

Finally, let me remind you that this month is a 5th Sunday. That means we will have 
an early service at 1:30 p.m. in the afternoon, instead of at 5 p.m. However, due to 
the holidays we will not have a potluck but will be having a New Year’s Eve get- 
together on Monday at the building. All are welcome. We will also have a 5th Sunday 
contribution. We have our regular end of the year payment due to the TV station 
for the weekly taping of the program. The yearly cost is $9000, and we are needing 
at least half of that amount. So, anything extra we can do will help the elders a lot 
to fulfill this need toward this great work for God. Thanks for any extra you can give.  

I look forward to our opportunities to gather and worship God over the next many 
days. I hope to see you for Bible Study tonight.  Have a wonderful day and God 
bless! 

                                                                              *Ray Sullins* 

 

                                                                                     

THE LIVING WORD PROGRAM 
 

Sunday morning at: 
7:30 A.M.  

KOLR – Channel 10 
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K.E. FAMILY LIFELINE 
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UPCOMING K.E. EVENTS: 
Dec 30 – Fifth Sunday contribution for The Living Word Program 

end of year expenses. Also our 5th Sunday 1:30 afternoon service. 

Dec 31-New Year’s Eve Get-Together 7 PM -bring snacks & drinks  

Jan 8 – Tuesday Ladies resume at 9AM in the fellowship room. 

Jan 12 – Men’s Breakfast – 8 AM in the fellowship room (Wesley) 

Jan 20 – Second Annual K.E. Chili Cookoff after evening service.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

THANK YOUS: 

Thanks to all who assembled and delivered the fruit 

baskets. We will enjoy all of it.  

                                               Love, Gary & Marilyn 

 

 

Thanks to all who helped prepare the wonderful 

holiday treats. They are being enjoyed and are greatly 

appreciated.                 

                               In Christian love, Freda Fielder 

 
Thanks to all that had a part in preparing the 

“Goodies’ brought to me. Thanks to Sandra for 

bringing them and the nice visit. 

                                                 Glenda Slaughter 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  

 

 

 

 
 

NEW YEAR’S EVE GET-TOGETHER 
7 PM in the Fellowship Room 

Bring snacks, drinks and games 
 

Before midnight we’ll gather in the auditorium 

to sing and offer our prayers to God. 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

PANTRY ITEMS: 
Spam or Treet 

Chili 

Canned Fruit 
Please place your items on the cart under the foyer table. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

For I am not ashamed of the gospel of Christ,  

for it is the power of God unto salvation  

to everyone who believes,  

for the Jew first and also to the Greek.  

Romans 1:16 

 

 

  

 
 
 

                                        
 
 
 

 

  

  

 5 Stephanie Heavin 

 9 Herman & Peggy Cummings 

12 Caleb Hathcock 

13 Leon Wake 

th Cartwright 

14 Tim Giles 

16 Mary Keeton 

16 McKenzie Jones 

17 Chuck Northrop 

19 Jennifer Hass 

21 Lucy McGinnis 

23 Chase Sullins 

25 Pauline Duncan 

25 David Robison 

29 Andrew Jones 
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ELDERS’ CORNER:                   

  Welcome Alma Palmer back to the fellowship in 

the family of the Kansas Expressway church of 

Christ. Our congregation will continue to pray 

for her health and all aspects of her Christian 

life.  

The Elders’ & Men’s Meeting has been 

rescheduled for the 6th of January at 4 PM. We 

encourage all men to be present at this meeting. 

We will be discussing some important matters 

of the church at this meeting. Please make 

every effort to attend. Hope to see you there. 

Remember our sick and shut ins with prayers, 

cards and letters of encouragement. 

Please remember that were having a special 

contribution for the annual costs of The Living 

Word Broadcast. All above our budget will 

contribute to this annual need. 

We want everyone to have a safe holiday season, 

and a wonderful new year.  

Our prayers will be with you in all your travels. 

                                        Jerry & Gary           

 

 

 
 

WELCOME BACK: 
Alma Palmer 

722 McLean Ct.  

Nixa, MO 65714 
(417) 576-1159 

(please add her to your directories) 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

PHONE/EMAIL UPDATE: 
Judi Martin 

Phone: (417) 860-4619 

Email: Martin_ judi@yahoo.com 
(Please make these changes to your directories)  

PRAYER LIST 
MEMBERS:  

Delores Hathcock – Is suffering from shingles on her leg. 

Wesley Ewing– Required to wear neck brace till mid February. 

Glenda Slaughter– Home (knee surg) -weeks of therapy ahead. 

Robbie Heavin- Recovering from surgery. 

Marge Langston – regaining her strength after her illnesses. 

Shirley Blades, Freda Fielder, Erma Folsom, Deanna Giles, Jan 

Green, David Guiheen, Ken Lee, Reva Lewallen, Mary Mainor, 

Wanda McElfish, Mary Patchell, Donna Rothermel, Leon Wake. 

 

IN ASSISTED LIVING & HEALTH CARE FACILITIES: 
Jeannie Bradley-Woodland Manor1347 E Valley Water Mill Rd#A-10  
Evelyn Long- Maple Wood- 1146 E. Lakewood #1 65810 

Lucy McGinnis–Woodland Manor1347 E Valley Water Mill Rd (03) #B26 
  
 

OUR HOMEBOUND:   
Pat Bailey, Ruth Brownlow, Mary Gazette, Earlene Owens, Alma Palmer, 

Bonnie Turner 
 

 

FAMILY & FRIENDS OF OUR MEMBERS: 
Loved ones who have fallen away -   

Ginnie Grimm, Mary Patchell’s daug-Mayo Clinic tests show many prob.    

Stormie Patchell, Mary’s grndughtr–pray for her interest in the Gospel. 

Edith Thrasher, Deanna Giles’ mom – in Ozark Riverview Manor.  

Tammi Simmons -John & Donna Rothermel’s niece – has cervical cancer. 

Alma Schmidt – Marge Langston’s friend-recov. from cancer surgery.  

Linda Caldwell, Jennifer Koontz’s mom- endometrial  cancer. 

Jackie Mardon, Jeanna’s aunt (CA) cancer & obedience to the Gospel.  

Patsy Deshields,Jerry Sullins’ sis-will need further surg. once healed. 

Diana Criger, Glenda Slaughter’s daugh-Recov. from knee surg. 

Rick Griffiths,Wanda’s son-in-law, Has many health issues & dialysis. 

Darlene Osborn, Angi Moody’s mom – has a fracture in her neck. 

Dennis Rabold, Jennifer Koontz’s dad, health improving - monitoring him. 

Mark McClure, brother of Rosemary Medley – diag. with pancreatitis.  

Paul Hyde, Bob’s dad  Failing health-is at his home on Hospice Care. 

Mary Long –Anita’s sis-in-law –CMH nursing home Rm.#105 (Bolivar). 

Caleb Blades, Shirley’s grandson – needs continued prayers.  

Roy Drake, Alice’s father-in-law (Harrisonville cong.) health recovery. 

Darrell Snow, Brinda Duncan’s brother – lung cancer. 

Marilyn Snow, Brinda’s sister-in-law – having health problems.  

Allen Fischgrabe pray for his continued health (kidney transplant). 

Mona Page-Rose Mary Medley’s sister-continuing home rehabilitation. 

Laura Acton, Susie’s daughter-in-law- cancer 

Robby Ross, the Lee’s friends’ son (OK)- prostate cancer.  

Spencer Grenup, Evelyn Long’s renter’s brother-accident- paralyzed. 

Ron Gilbert, friend of Jerry & Edith’s (TN), Guillain-Barre Syndrome. 

Linda Smith, Donetta’s friend in St. Louis- heart & lung problems. 

Betty Morrison, former member of K.E. -several health concerns.  

Pat & Regina Woods, former members at K.E. – Health concerns. 

Judy Grant, Friend of many-undergoing treatment for colon cancer. 
 

Teresa Clark, Ken Chorice, Judi Davis, Amy Jo Garretson, Leah & Carson 

Hamm, Ron Hass, Pearl Hollan, Anna Ray, Janice Rogers, Adrian, Kristen & 

Alexis Smith, Danny Wheeler, Ann Wilson. 

  
  

 

  

  

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 23 & 30, 2018 
 

  Welcome:                                   David Fielder 

  Sermons:                                                                                        Ray Sullins  
 

LORD’S TABLE – DECEMBER: 
Dwayne Green   Tyler Gardner 

Chase Sullins    Bob Hyde 

Robbie Kirkland    Seth Hass 

Dante Villarreal    Scott Marriott 
 

PM LORD’S TABLE:     Clay Hoffman & Diego Villarreal 

  ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 DECEMBER 23RD MORNING WORSHIP:  

Song Leader:   Gary Duncan 

Opening Prayer:  Bill Heavin  

Scripture Reading:   James Cartwright 

Closing Prayer:                              Larry McCarty 
 

DECEMBER 23RD EVENING SERVICE 5 PM: 
Song Leader:  Andy Heavin 

Opening Prayer:  David Robison 

Sermon:     Ray Sullins 
Closing Prayer:  Scott Marriott 
 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 26TH  - 7 PM: 
Song Leader:  Jerry Sullins  

Opening Prayer:  Wesley Ewing 

Devotional:  Ray Sullins 

Closing Prayer:  Tyler Reid 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 DECEMBER 30TH MORNING WORSHIP:  
Song Leader:   Jerry Sullins 

Opening Prayer: Clyde Heavin  

Scripture Reading:   Isaac Hoffman 

Closing Prayer:                              John Rothermel 

 

DECEMBER 30TH  AFTERNOON SERVICE 1:30 PM: 
Song Leader:  Seth Hass 

Opening Prayer:  John Cobb 

Sermon:     Ray Sullins 
Closing Prayer:  John Martin 

 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 2ND - 7 PM: 
Song Leader:  Gary Duncan 

Opening Prayer:  Matt Koontz  

Devotional:  Ray Sullins  

Closing Prayer:  James Cartwright  
 

DRIVERS FOR DECEMBER:  
Sunday Morning:   Mary Patchell 

Sunday Evening:    Mary Patchell 

Wednesday Evening:   Charles Williamson 
 

 

Our Records ~ 12/16/18 
Sunday Bible Class                                                   111    
Sunday Morning Worship                   140 
Sunday Evening Worship                                                   119   
Contribution                                              $4809.21                   

           

Wednesday Night 12/12/18                         103 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

IN “SEARCH” OF THE LORD’S WAY 

Sunday – 7:00 A.M.  KOLR  10 

DECEMBER 23 & DECEMBER 30, 2018 

“COME TO JESUS” & “OUR RECORD” 
 

Elder on Call for December: Jerry Sullins 

Live streaming of classes and services: 

kecoc.org 
 


